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Hempnall Road Safety – have your say 
At the parish meeting to be held at 7pm on 27 March 2018 at the Mill 

Centre, County and District Councillor Alison Thomas and hopefully 

NCC Highways representative will be in attendance to hear concerns first 

hand.  

 

Topics to be covered will include: 

• Extension of speed limits 

• Speed reduction schemes 

• Road surface testing 

• Heavy goods vehicle access 

• Bus stops 

• Road signs 

• Other traffic calming measures 

 

Hempnall A140/B1527 Crossroads 

Improvement Consultation -  online survey 

 
Norfolk County Council would like 

your views on proposals to replace 

Hempnall crossroads junction with 

a roundabout. The consultation 

closes on 10 April 2018. 

 

To view details of the scheme and 

provide your views via a simple 

short survey please visit: 

www.norfolk.gov.uk/hempnallcrossroads 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/hempnallcrossroads


  

HPC now available "virtually" all the time at www.hempnallpc.org  
Write to the Clerk at Karinya, Bungay Rd, Hempnall, Norwich, NR15 2NG. theclerk@hempnallpc.org 

 

Hedge cutting – beat 

the birds 
 

With spring in the air, it’s time to 

start cutting back the winter growth 

on hedges bordering roads and 

pavements before the birds start 

nesting. 

 

If you have such a hedge please 

help keep pavements / verges and 

roads clear for users thereof, thank 

you. 

 

Snow heroes 
It has not gone un-noticed how 

during recent snowy conditions, 

several local parishioners with 

diggers and tractors selflessly and 

without financial reward, helped 

to clear roads etc in Hempnall. I 

am sure you will join with us in 

sincerely thanking them for their 

fine display of public spirit. 

 

 
Councillor/Clerk Telephone No. Email address 

David Hook – Chairman – Tree Warden 01508 498187 hookd74@yahoo.com 

Liz Allen - Village Hall Rep - Democracy Champion 01508 499357 liz.allen1@btinternet.com 

Steve Burley - Highways Liaison 01508 499300 s_burley@yahoo.com 

Kevin Cunningham 01508 499502 kevcunningham@aol.com 

Richard Delf -Vice Chairman - Playing Field Liaison 01508 499788 richard@delfsgarage.co.uk 

Roger Parker 01508 499479 rogerparker34@gmail.com 

Hamish Rose - Footpaths Officer 01508 498486 hamishandgeorgina@btinternet.com 

Mike Turner- Tree Warden - SAM2 Officer - Highways Liaison 01508 499423 mike.turner45@btinternet.com 

Peter Workman - Playing field Liaison 01508 499729 pworkman@hempnallpc.org 

Ian Nelson - Clerk 01508 498467 theclerk@hempnallpc.org 

 

Members of the public and press are welcome to attend Parish Council meetings which are held in The Mill Centre at 
7.30pm on 27/03/2018 17/04/2018 15/05/2018  Copies of the full minutes of meetings can be found on our website. 

http://www.hempnallpc.org/

